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Moray Tuition – Pipes and Drums 

 

In light of the proposed extra funding from the Scottish Government for music tuition 

in our schools, this motion calls for a report to the Education, Children’s and Leisure 

Services Committee detailing how the Council could include in its curriculum an 

inclusive and fully funded option for pupils to receive tuition in piping and drumming. 

Pipe bands are an integral part of our Scottish tradition and play a huge roll in the 

attraction of tourists to our area. Many councils already include this choice in their 

curriculum and the Moray Council should pick up the baton and continue the sterling 

work that has already been started by the Moray Youth Pipes and Drums Tuition 

Scheme in conjunction the Scottish Schools Pipes and Drums Trust (SSPDT) 
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